March 30, 2023

To Whom It May Concern,

I, Molly Griffith, on behalf of River City Youth Hockey, am asking for an extension of the 80-day limit on
the liquor license for Green Island Ice Arena for the 2023/2024 Season. We are only running the rink

from October through March of each year.

Please contact me with any questions,

Thank you,
Molly Griffith

608-792-7836



